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LD 1423 is a wish-list for the packaging industry that would:
Delay implementation and upend years of planning by towns and state agencies
Exempt large corporations from paying their fair share, shifting the burden to Maine’s
communities and small businesses
Strip away transparency and oversight, giving industry control over how success is 
defined and measured 
The EPR rules were designed through a thoughtful and inclusive process to strengthen
Maine’s recycling program. This bill will do nothing but delay the progress and 
rewrite the rules in favor of corporations who want to evade responsibility.


